

February 19, 2013

S. L. Gimbel Foundation Celia Cudiamat, VP Grant Programs 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Celia,

On behalf of the Pathfinders' Board of Directors, the patients we serve, the Angel Volunteers and the Pathfinders' staff, we want to thank you for your commitment to the care of cancer patients in the Roaring Fork Valley.

The Institute of Medicine recently wrote that "psychological and social problems created by or exacerbated by cancer – including depression and other emotional problems; lack of information or skills needed to manage illness... and disruptions in work, school, and family life – cause additional suffering, weaken adherence to prescribed treatments, and threaten patients' return to health." By strengthening the link between medical and emotional health, Pathfinders is leading the charge to help people deal with the emotional and social needs that arise when diagnosed or surviving with cancer and other life-threatening illnesses.

We are using your gift to help patients and caregivers who are in need of psychosocial support while navigating serious illness. Thank you for helping us provide a better continuum of care for our community.

For tax purposes, we acknowledge that Pathfinders did not supply any goods or services to you in exchange for your generous contribution of \$25,000 received on December 26, 2012. Pathfinders is a Colorado non-profit 501(c) 3 organization, and our taxpayer identification number is 20-1710899.

Thank you so much for your support.

Warmest regards,

Catherine Anne Provine

Executive Director